
School Notes

Welcome VLC Families! Our 

teachers and staff are ready to fill 
our school with all your precious 
kids! To stay connected, please 
join our VLC facebook page by 
scanning the code below. Also, 
be on the lookout for an invite 
from your teachers to join their 

individual, private facebook 
classrooms. Here, you can get an 
inside look at what’s going on in 

your child’s classroom! 





Save the Date

2nd  — Teachers return to VLC


8th — Open House and Meet the Teacher                                

10th — VLC/CCPS Back to School 


	 Preschool Begins at 8:30a


	 Kindergarten Begins at 8:00a                                          

18th — Back to School Family Dinner Night 


	 at Il Primo (Naples Walk), 5-8p             


21st — VPC Back to School Blessing, Teacher 

Commissioning & Ice Cream Social at 10a


Happy Birthday 
August 3rd - Mrs. Dana Wagoner (PreK-4 Assistant)


From the Parent Team 
Hi VLC Families! As the new Chairperson of the Parent 

Team, I’m so excited to welcome you all to the 2022-2023 
school year! I have been a parent here for five years and 
joined this amazing team on staff last year as one of our 

PreK-4 assistants. I’m looking forward to meeting all of our 
new families and seeing all of the wonderful kids in the 

hallways again! 

Please join us at our 


FIRST Parent Team Meeting and  
Welcome Back Breakfast on  
Wednesday, September 7th  

in the Student Youth Center at 8:30am 

after drop-off. 


We have some exciting things planned throughout the year 
and we can’t wait to share it all with you. 


Hope to see you all there! 

Please feel free to call or email Kristin DePaola at 

ked227@gmail.com or 352-258-3111


Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church 

It’s time to begin a new adventure in education — at home, at school, at church 
and serving our community. As you look forward to planning your new routines, 

be sure to save the dates for Worship, Sunday School and Wednesday Night 
Programming too! 


*Aug. 21 Back to School Blessing ﻿

*Sept. 7 Wednesday Night Lights Begins for Children & Youth Groups


Join our VPC Kids & Families Facebook group. 


Contact Heather Mikes, Director of Christian Education, hmikes@vpcnaples.org. 


Dear Families, 

I hope this newsletter finds you all smiling. We are excited to welcome 
our new families and welcome back our returning families! It is a joy, 
each and every day, to be here with all your children! 

The hallways and classrooms are full of learning and love! We strive to 
keep you feeling connected and informed the best we can. Please feel 
free to always share your joys and concerns with me. My doors is 
always open. We’re looking forward to another great school year! 

	 	 	 	         Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director
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